THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS SCHOOL OF FINE ARTS LAWRENCE October 13, 1942

DEPARTMENT OF BAND

Dr. Forrest C. Allen
Director of Physical Education and Basketball
University of Kansas
Campus

My dear Dr. Allen:

I am sorry to have neglected contacting you regarding the January trip to Kansas City.

It will be a real pleasure to work out a nice show for these two evenings, and I will put my mind to work on a possible show.

I will get in touch with you within the next few days.

Thank you for your splendid cooperation.

Yours very sincerely,

Director of Bands

Russell L. Wiley